
 
                                              DON’T FORGET 

 Our September meeting will not be the third Thursday of the 
month due to the Jewish Holidays.  The meeting date will be 
Thursday, September 7th, which is the FIRST Thursday of Sept. 

Please join us for this first meeting of the new season.   The 
speaker will be an EMT, Eugene Fischer, with an important talk on 
CPR and first aid.  
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HAPPY HOUR by Neal Pisanti:  On July 28th we had a Happy Hour 
at the Black Forest Brew Haus.  The turnout was quite large with 
about thirty attendants.  There were complimentary burgers, 
dogs and salads, along with reasonably priced drinks.  It was 
most enjoyable seeing the members who only ski, as well as 
those we see biking.  Our fun filled gathering included spouses 
who may not participate in our sport activities, but enjoyed the 
happy hour.  

October 20-27:  “Treasures of Southern Spain & Morocco” 

This is an 8 day trip aboard a Windstar Motor Sailboat.  
This trip is closed. 

January 20 – 26, 2018: Ski Winter Park, Colorado:  Vintage Hotel 
located 300 yards from lifts.  Special price $1335.00 reduced from 
$1449.00 +5 day lift ticket until September 1st.  Thereafter, 
$1449.00.  Includes 6 nights at the hotel, round trip nonstop air 
via Southwest Airlines, (no baggage fees) NY/Denver/NY.   In-
cludes round trip transfers, welcome party, full breakfasts daily, 
4/5 dinners, tax & gratuities.  $500.00 needed immediately to 
hold space (nonrefundable).  Checks made out to Ski.com.  Mail 
checks to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY. 11801.  
Limited space available.  Get your deposit in now to hold the price 

TRIP INSURANCE HIGHLY RECOMMENDED  

 



 

 
 

Mid-Week Biking by Neal Pisanti:  
 
 

Our first trip in July was a split trip. A group was led by Hugh on a ride 
from the Harborfields Library east. I’m not sure how far they went as I 
was part of the second group. Our group was skillfully led by Chris Z. 
and we rode slightly over 20 miles. Many of the members of both 
groups went to lunch at Ruvo. 

 

On July 12 we headed for our favorite place, Pellegrini Vineyard. We 
started at the vineyard and Luis led us (a group of fourteen) on a ride 
which included some beautiful views of Great Peconic Bay, including 
Robin’s Island and some of the smaller inlets. Once again, Chris Z led a 
smaller group on a somewhat shorter ride. We stopped at a deli and 
picked up a light lunch which we ate at the winery and shared a few 
bottles of wine. Thank you Chris R for riding sweep.   

 

 

July found the group at Cedar Creek Park headed for Jones Beach Thea-
tre, The Boardwalk, and Tobay Beach followed by a most enjoyable 
lunch. 

 
  



 
 

                                        
 
 
 
 
On behalf of all of us in the ski club, I want to thank Tom Clifford 
for his skillful management of our website for the past several 
years.  His efforts and skills with the website have helped us keep 
abreast of club activities and brought in several new members.   
 
I also want to extend a hearty thank you to Chris Ruona who has 
volunteered to maintain the site for us.  Please check it out. He 
and his son have done some beautiful work on it. 
http://50plusski.org/.  Gary Schorr, President.  
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